
 

Central Kitsap School District 
Montessori Program, Grades K-5 

Parent Information Night 
Thursday, March 2nd 

6:00-7:00 PM 
 

The Central Kitsap School District Montessori Program will hold its annual 
Parent Information Night on  

Thursday, March 2nd 
in the Hawk Elementary Multi-Purpose Room 

 
Attendance at a Parent Information Night is a primary step in the 

application process.  All parents and community members interested in 
learning more about this program are invited to attend.  

The presentation will include information about the Montessori philosophy, 
the curriculum, the prepared learning environment offered to children, and 

guidelines for parent involvement. 
Applications for program entrance in September, 2017 will be available 

following the meeting. Applications are due in the office at Hawk Elementary 
at Jackson Park on March 30th. 

 
If you are unable to attend the meeting you may go to www.CKMPA.org and 

print off the application. 
 

 For additional information, please contact Diane Yetter at 360-662-9002 or 
email her at dianey@ckschools.org. 
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